
 

PRESS RELEASE 
One Night of Queen Canceled 
 
Unforeseen travel complications involving the One Night of 
Queen tour has forced this show to be canceled. 
 
If you are a ticket holder a haven’t been contacted by us 
yet, please call our office this coming Monday. We apologize 
for any inconvenience.  
 
 
The Idaho Falls Arts Council is a private nonprofit organization which owns 
and operates: ARTitorium on Broadway, The Colonial Theater, and the 
Willard Arts Center. The mission of IFAC, in cooperation with other arts 
organizations, is to educate our community and enrich its quality of life by 
promoting, advocating, and presenting a broad spectrum of visual and 
performing arts in eastern Idaho.  
For questions regarding information contained in this release, please 
contact Jordyn Eckman, Marketing Assistant, or at 
jeckman@idahofallsarts.org or at 208-522-0471 

 


